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Returning Elves Note:

Enter your child’s or childrens’ names in the text field 
below and customize the letter to suit your family best!

It may be helpful to mention how often your  
elves will visit or if it’s a one day event.  

Save your changes and print. 
Cut along the trim line and set out when ready to begin!   


	Text Field 1: Dear Emma and Colton,

Merry Christmas! It's our favorite time of the year and we're back to bring you a little extra joy for the holidays! We hope you're ready to start finding Believe Bells again because we're excited to hide them! teehehe... You'll want to be on the lookout for our special bells and be sure to collect them for Santa. He LOVED all the extra bells on his sleigh last year and said it was his jolliest Christmas yet! Let's help make this year even jollier!! 

Have fun finding our hidden bells each day from now until Christmas Eve! 
Be safe, be kind, and enjoy this magical season!

Your Friends, 
The Jingle Bell Elves 


